Sent: 10 June 2015 18:

To: Planning
Subject: Ref: 2015/2172/T

To who ever is dealing with this application to fell a tree in my garden at 207d Belsize Road,

| only returned home a few days ago to find the letter of objection sent 15May. None of my
nieghbours appear to have recieved one! | allready sent an objection about the felling of this tree
last year. | heard nothing. This tree was granted a preservation order some years back. How can
that be recinded?

The most recent leter recieved says comments will be published on the 1 April 2013!!

The tree is loved by all of the immediate nieghbours, with the exception of one shop keeper. The
lady from a duvet shop at 205 Belsize Road. She says it blocks the sun from her back basement
area and rear shop windo. She has gone behind my back several time, getting private tree felling
companies to fell it. That is why | got the TPO in the first place.

This tree brings lots of wildlife (birds and butterflies) into the area. It shades the gardens
beautifully in the Summer. It is a very lovely looking tree, All the nieghbours love it, and none |
know of, want it felled.

This tree does no damage to any of the immediate buildings. | do accept there is some minor
movement of brick work to the basement access. This does not justify killing the tree. It can be
trim at the crown, and if nessesary the roots can also be trimmed.

Please hold this application so that | can make all my nieghbours aware of what is going on here. |
am sure that if they had recieved the same letter, most would want to object to the tree being
killed off.

| urge you to please either wait till | have alerted the nieghbours, or send them all a fresh letter. If
you wish to speak to me in person, my number is 07970867714.

Most sincerely, John Goodman



